PHOTOGRAPHERS OF DRIPPING SPRINGS
March 25, 2021 - Monthly Meeting Minutes

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC CONDITIONS, THE MEETING WAS HELD BY THE WEB-BASED “ZOOM” THING

Start time: 6:35 pm
11 folks in the ZOOMing audience  

PODS President Patty Robertson called the meeting to order:

CLUB BUSINESS

One:  VP, Rich Everhart, broached the issue of changing the meeting time for the monthly confabs.  Weekday evenings don’t seem to work for some folks and maybe a Saturday afternoon might be preferable – however, folks that work during the week like to have the weekends free.  There being no consensus, the status quo will be maintained for now.
Two:  Folks did agree that having a club social event on a weekend afternoon would be good  - at some outdoor venue such as one of the beer/wine gardens in the DS area. 
Three:   Our President, Patty Robertson, let everyone know that the DS City has no place where we can meet once in-person club meetings resume.  Also, the “Casitas” is not available.  Work continues.
Four:  The club budget for 2021 was presented and approved by overwhelming unanimous acclamation.
Five:   For the evening’s program, several folks shared recent photos mostly related to the mid-February “ICE AND SNOW DISASTER”.
Six:   Our Immediate Past President, Warren Capps, offered that the new Adobe PhotoShop Super Resolution product (Topaz AI Sharpener) works really well.

The ZOOM meeting ended at approximately 7:33 pm.

Submitted					Approved


Tim H Graves, Secretary			Patty Robertson, President
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